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Dear Friends, 

Oregon High School Equestrian Teams, Inc. is in its 31st year. OHSET has
grown from a single district in Southern Oregon to eight districts across Oregon, 
with an annual average of nearly 1,000 athletes participating. OHSET continues 
to be an all-volunteer led and operated organization. I cannot begin to calculate 
the combined years of dedication these people have shared with OHSET. There 
are many people across Oregon deserving of credit for the success of OHSET.  

Oregon High School Equestrian Teams, Inc. is on track to support athletes 
and their equine partners for another 20 years. You may be familiar with OHSET 
or learning about it for the first time.  If you enjoy horses and are supportive of 
extra-curricular activities for youth, you may want to consider supporting OHSET 
through a donation or sponsorship. Included with this letter is a page listing 
suggested donations. Keep in mind, no donation is too small and OHSET can 
also benefit from donations of services and products. Contact me, David 
Holland, for more information about service and product donations. As a non-
profit organization, your contribution to OHSET may be tax deductible (please 
check with a tax advisor for more information).  

OHSET recognizes donors and sponsors throughout the season. For 
example, award donors and sponsors are listed on the OHSET website 
throughout the year, recognized during the State Championship Awards Program 
and included in the coming year OHSET rulebook. Our donors and sponsors are 
important and we endeavor to acknowledge them as often as possible. (One note 
about State Championship Awards, current award sponsors have the first right of 
refusal. Please be sure to include four events as indicated on the form should 
you choose to sponsor an award.) 

Donations come in many forms - cash, services, products and more. Oregon 
High School Equestrian Teams, Inc. will continue to realize growth and success 
with your support. You have the option of identifying your support and enclosing 
the payment or you can Pledge Support and receive an invoice. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding donations to OHSET, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.  

I would like to sponsor in 2024 for this amount $   , please use the money 

towards awards as you see fit. (Please include a check made out to OHSET) 

I would like to choose my award sponsorship for 2024. Please email me with 
the available choices. Email: thoffman@ohset.com

On behalf of our athletes and volunteers, we thank you for your support. 

David Holland / 
Teresa Hoffman
State Awards Chairs

TJ Jones, Blue Mountain

mailto:cbothum@ohset.com



